

24/10/2024

To,

The President,

Loyola Old Boys' Association LOBA

Thiruvananthapuram.

Dear Sir,

Greetings, from DDRC Agilus!

We are delighted to extend our comprehensive medical check up and diagnostic services to Loyola School members, LOBA members and their families, and as a special gesture, we are pleased to offer a 10 % discount for our services, to Loyola and LOBA members and families provided they produce a duly authorized Health Membership Card.

This will be available in all our centers.

With over 40 years of experience in diagnostics, our team of specialized doctors, and NABL accredited laboratory, ensure high quality reports. Our state of the art facilities, equipped with fully automated machines operate 24/7 across major centers across the state.

We also look forward to cooperating with you to disseminate, knowledge about the importance of preventive early detection, and precaution to maintain a healthy life for you and your family members.

We look forward to a mutually beneficial, long term relationship with your community.

Regards

Ramesh Nair

ZH

